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It is hard to find a place to return the containers to get my refund back. If they were located in areas
that were easy to access such as shopping centres or train stations it would be easier to return the
containers. | live in the inner western suburbs and the closest ones are in Toowong (that often does
work correctly) or Seventeen Mile Rocks that are both quite inaccessable without a car.





